
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors 
From:  Josselyn Quine 
Date:  September 15, 2022 
Subject:  Update on Valley View Mutual Water Company 
 
 
Over the years the District has discussed absorbing Valley View Mutual Water 
Company. We will be having Hector Cazares from California Water Board and Director 
Norman Huff present at this months’ Board Meeting. Hector will discuss: 
 

• Overview of the consolidation process 
• Grant funding available for this project 
• Incentive funds that are available to Crestline Village Water District once          

we consolidate with Valley View MWC 
 
Norman Huff, Director from Valley View MWC, will be providing a short summary in 
support of what he feels are the benefits to proceeding with the initial phase of the 
feasibility study. He will be happy to answer any questions the Board may have. 
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